
 

 

 

 

  

 

This Week 

This week we have been looking at the story of The Little Red Hen. In provision, we have retold the story 
with puppets, drawn maps of the farm and used resources to plant, cut and grind the ‘wheat’. We then had 
a go at some real mixing, kneading and rolling to make our own bread rolls. We discussed whether it was 
right of the Little Red Hen not to share the bread with the animals who refused to help her. We have also 
done some fruit and vegetable printing for harvest.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: The Leaf Thief 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school. 
 
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back-pack. 
 

Dough Disco – Link on Evidence Me 
 
Practise sounds learnt this week. 
 
Play ‘What’s in the Box?’ 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
11/10/24 – INSET day 
14/11/24 – Topaz Class trip to Westonbirt 
Arboretum 

 


